
 CORYELL COUNTY ROAD & BRIDGE 
CHRISTOPHER BUSTER- 254-223-0254

Attention Coryell County Residents
 CR 318 will be closed at the Low Water Crossing due to Concrete Work

Dates of Closure beginning Tuesday, April 01, 2025, at 8:00 am 
and will reopen at  
   3:30 pm on Monday April 07, 2025
 
Please use alternate routes and expects delays. 
 
 THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION
